Dear Mr Green

Having read the article which appeared in the Sydney Morning Herald on Thursday 11 March | am
writing write to object to the proposed Sydney Trains commercial advertising signs in Sussex Street.

The view along Sussex Street has already been adversely impacted by recent developments. It is
hard now to recognise the famous “ Hungry Mile’.

The bridge may be necessary but advertising of the kind and scale proposed is not.
Furthermore digital advertising may well be a distraction to motorists and, hence, a safety hazard.



